






Dear Parents and Carers, 

A busy final week of term in Mousehole School.  

Lugger Class had a super afternoon with Scientist Sam, the geologist, who 
came and talked to the children about all the different rocks. Miss Lowe was 
impressed with all the fantastic questions the children came up with. This was followed 
by an interesting trip to find out more about the Egyptians at Truro Museum on 
Tuesday, a lovely way to round off their project this term. 

On Tuesday, we were visited by Launceston Primary School Year 1 children. They had 
lunch with all the other children and then went on a tour of Mousehole looking for Tom 
Bawcock’s house with Skiff Class. Following on from this, they went to see the 
Mousehole Cat Puppet production at The Solomon Browne Hall. After school, we were 
all treated to a visit from the Mousehole Male Voice Choir. It was a real joy to hear 
their wonderful singing and join in with them. 

On Wednesday, we all enjoyed our school Christmas dinner with our homemade 
crackers and particularly bad Christmas jokes! A big thank you to Bex and Sarah for 
cooking this for us and making it a special occasion. 

On Thursday, we were lucky enough to welcome the parents to hear all our wonderful 
musicians playing in our Instrumental Assembly. A big thank you to all of the 
peripatetic music teachers who were involved in enabling this to happen and for all 
the hard work put in by the children to make this such a special occasion. 

Finally, this week was topped off with a trip to the cinema to see Tad The Explorer 
courtesy of FROMS. 

We managed to raise £726 at the Christmas Fair on Friday. A massive thank you for all 
your support and all the hard work of the FROMS team. This will help go towards 
projects in the new year. 

I can’t believe where the time has gone this term and would like to take this 
opportunity for making me feel so welcome and supporting the school and your 
children, they are a real credit to you all.  

I hope you have a peaceful Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and look 
forward to welcoming you all back on Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 

Mousehole News 
Friday	16th	December	2022 









DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term Starts: 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
Extra Curricular Clubs start W/B 9th January 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 



 

Monday - Thursday 
10.00am - 2.00pm 

19th, 20th, 21st and 22nd December 2022 

Mounts Bay Academy TR18 3JT 
5-16 years old 

We are delighted to offer our Christmas Activity Programme.  It is for all 
children of all abilities and is free of charge for Free School Meals (FSM)  and 
Mounts Bay Academy students. Children can attend as many days as they 
would like from 10am - 2pm. 

Activities include: trampolining, sport, mountain biking, recording a Christmas 
song in music… and many more to choose from on the day. 

FREE HOT MEAL INCLUDED AND 
FREE CHRISTMAS VEG BOX 

Christmas Active Holiday Camp 

5-11 years old 
Multi-sport 

11-16 years old 
Multi-sport Football 

FREE to book: 

£15 a day or free for FSM and MBA students 

Email: holidaycamp@mountsbayacademy.org 

Transport Music 
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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Time2Move Holiday Programme – Christmas 2022 
 
It is with great pleasure that we can inform you that the Time2Move Holiday Programme 
for Christmas 2022 is live.  
 
The programme offers fun physical activities, games and wider activities plus a funded 
meal for every child.  Activities this Christmas will be taking place across Cornwall 
throughout the first week of the Christmas Holidays. All children are welcome to attend, 
and it is completely FREE for children that are eligible for benefits-related Free School 
Meals. 
 
As a parent or guardian of a child eligible for benefits related free school meals you will 
need your child’s unique code in order to access the activities for free.  You can access your 
child’s code quickly and easily at: 
 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/time2move 
 
Once you have this code you can search and book on activities here:   
 
www.activecornwall.org/T2MHolidayProgramme 
 
The activities are all delivered by approved providers with the main focus on fun and 
enjoyment. So please search for activities near you, book your child’s place and we look 
forward to seeing your child over the first week of the Christmas holidays. 
 
For any questions regarding the Time2Move Holiday Programme please email  
Time2Move.HolidayProgramme@cornwall.gov.uk or phone 01872 323335. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
The Time2Move Holiday Programme Team 
 
 
 
  












